
Building Permit

A building permit and inspection are required for all
new buildings, additions and alterations to existing
buildings. A building permit is also required for outside
improvements, including but not limited to inground
swimming pools, hot tubs, porches, garages, decks,
and fences. You may need a building permit for
construction of a residential storage building based on
size and location.  It a permanent foundation will be
placed under the storage shed a permit will be
required as well as meeting standard set backs. 

Building Compliance/Zoning/Fire Inspections

Michael Reuter from Wisconsin Municipal Building
Inspections conducts building inspections for the
Village of Belmont's.  Mike can be contacted by calling

his office at 608-348-3627 or his cell phone at 608-642-0463.  You can also feel free to email
Mike at nspectormike [at] yahoo.com.
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